
New Bedford Police Department
to  Add  Four  New  Officers;
Swearing-in  Ceremony
scheduled
On Friday, the New Bedford Police Department will add four new
police officers to its ranks. The officers recently graduated
from the Police Academy and will be sworn-in at a ceremony on
Friday, February 13, 2015 at 2:30 P.M. atthe Charles S. Ashley
Meeting Room, New Bedford City Hall, 133 William Street

The new officers will raise the Department’s complement of
officers to 264 members.
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